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MAY 2022 – PLAYGROUND CONSTRUCTION COMPLETED
Construction on the new playground is now complete! The 50-foot zip line and multi seat accessible spinner have 
been proven to be quite popular, as is the toddler play structure with its roller slide and the new face to face swing. 
The nature-themed colours of the playground fit well with the surrounding forested area. Check it out when you are in 
the neighbourhood at 24460 104 Ave.

MARCH 2022 – PLAYGROUND CONSTRUCTION
Construction of the new playground started in mid-March. The new playground design incorporates a nature themed 
play area while providing structured and traditional play opportunities. There is  a separate toddler play area with a 
roller slide, a tree log tunnel and nature themed spring toys. 

The larger play structure has an accessible ramp with several climbing components and a slide. There is a new 50-foot 
zip line, rockwall climber and multi seat accessible spinner. The swings area were expanded to accommodate a new 
face-to-face swing. These new features were some of the top requested play features we heard in the community 
consultation process.

NOVEMBER 2021 – PLAYGROUND CONCEPT PLAN
From the comments we heard in the community consultation process, a concept plan was developed for this new 
playground. The concept plan incorporated a nature-themed playground while still providing structured and traditional 
play opportunities. An expanded swing area and new toddler play area will provide further play enhancements as well 
as incorporating some of the unique requested play features. 

Next steps were to undertake a request for proposal process to determine a playground equipment supplier as well 
as construction timeline.

AUGUST 2021 – WHAT WE HEARD
The Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture department was able to replace the playground at Albion Park funded by 
a federal and provincial government grant as part of the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program.

We invited community feedback as part of the Public Comment Period and received nearly 150 comment form 
submissions in this public engagement.

FEBRUARY 2021 – PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
As part of this process, we collected feedback via a comment form to inform what play features were desirable for the 
new playground. The comment form closed March 5, 2021.

CONTACT US
If you have questions about this project or would like to provide comments please contact: Peter Warmerdam, 
Landscape Technician at pwarmerdam@mapleridge.ca.

PROJECT LOCATION
Albion Park
24460 104 Ave, Maple Ridge, BC


